The New Jersey Lawyers' Fund for Client Protection declares that the following attorneys
fulfilled their 2017 billing obligation prior to the publication of the 2017 Pro Hac Vice
Ineligible List. The Order declaring those on the List ineligible was effective August 28, 2017.
The responses for these individuals was received after the publishers’ deadline, so publication
of the names could not be prevented. These attorneys sustained no period of ineligibility. Their
names should be stricken from the Court Order dated August 22, 2017 and published on August

28, 2017.

Pro Hac Vice:

NOTICE TO THE BAR

Abele, April E.
Allen, Andrew J.
Caldwell, James W.
Carver, John W.
Cave, Sarah L.
Cohn, Halli D.
Cook, Emily Ann
Cromartie, Dominick R.
Fingerhut, Eric T.
Fisher, Bradley D.
Flanders, Craig M.
Gidseg, Randy S.
Gonzalez, Osvaldo J.
Guadagno, Matthew L.
Heilig, Marquis W.
Herman, Peter

Ji, Gongjun

Lyons, Jerry

Mann, Cheryl L.
May, Wendy D.
Mazur, Julie L.
McCarthy, Niall P.
Milman, Richard L.
Morgan, Charles R.

Muralidhar, Samhitha C.

Richman, Benjamin H.
Ross, Edward M.
Sacca, Joseph N.
Schaefer, Jeffrey R.
Shapiro, Lena
Sreenan, Michael J.
Steffes, Brian D.
Stevenson, Robert W.
Tarantino, William
Turiello, Michael P.
Washton, Martin C.

Daniel R. Hendi, Director

New Jersey Lawyers’” Fund for Client Protection

August 29, 2017

Deletions from the 2017 Pro Hac Vice Ineligible List

California
New York
Texas
Illinois
New York
Georgia
Texas
New York
Virginia
Minnesota
New York
New York
New York
New York
Florida
New York
New York
Pennsylvania
Texas
Texas
Illinois
California
New York
Florida
District of Columbia
Illinois
New York
New York
Ohio
Illinois
Illinois
Minnesota
Pennsylvania
California
Illinois
California



